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QUESTIONS TO CONSIDER
 
We invite your views and comments on what matters to you:
 
• 	 What are the things in the area that you value and that should be kept?

•	 Would you be supportive of new housing to meet a wide range of needs in the community? 

•	 Is housing in the area affordable, for those who wish to rent or buy?

• 	 What do you think about the quality and choice of existing housing?

• 	 How can the appearance and layout of the area and its environment be improved?

• 	 Is there enough car parking for local residents?

• 	 Do you use any local open spaces and if so, which ones and for what purpose?

• 	 How could local open spaces within the site and the wider area be better used?

• 	 What’s your view on access to services (eg shops, schools, transport etc), leisure/community facilities and 
could this be improved?

• 	 What issues are experienced by existing residents living in and around the area that the plans need to address?

•	 Is anti-social behaviour an issue and if so how could this be improved?

• 	 Could anything else be improved for current residents or people who may be interested in moving to the area?

TIMELINE

WHY ARE YOU HERE?
 
We need your views to help us to prepare options for a long term masterplan for the area. Proposals will be shared with the community for further 
consultation in due course and the views of residents will be taken into account as part of the decision making process. 
 
This is your opportunity to help influence and shape the future of this area so please take the time to contribute. You can complete a feedback form or
contact us by email on the details below.
 
Post to: Rachel Mythen, GVA, 3 Brindleyplace, Birmingham, B1 2JB
Email: rachel.mythen@gva.co.uk
 
Copies of the consultation boards will be available to view at www.aspirehousing.co.uk from 22nd March 2018.
 
All consultation responses should be submitted by no later than 5pm on 1st June 2018


